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Dear Parent / Carer, 

Congratulations!  We are delighted to welcome your child to Conyers for the next stage of his/her 

academic and personal journey. 

We are keen to share with you some important information so that you are aware of what is coming regarding 

your child’s transition to Conyers and so that you can plan ahead.   

 
Here are some key dates for your diary: 

● Thursday 4
th

 July (PM) – Information Evening for Parents / Carers at Conyers; 

● Friday 5
th

 July – Transition Day at Conyers for all Y6 pupils who have been allocated a place. 

The above events are for all students coming to Conyers. 

 
The following additional event will be by invitation for students who are from out of area schools: 

● Thursday 4th July 1:40pm to 4pm. 

We will send further information to you nearer the time about all events listed above. 

 
 

Conyers School Arbor Account  

You will be sent information as to how you can access your parent Arbor account in due course.  Arbor is our 

cloud based system meaning that parents and staff can work more easily and collaboratively.   We can keep 

you informed about your child’s life at school from attendance to trips and payments in a much more accessible 

way.  Once logged into Arbor, we will need to update your child’s information and we will provide more 

information in due course.  

 
 

Transition project 

We will be launching our transition project, “Mission: Perseverando”, with your child on the Transition Day, Friday 

5th July.  However, it will also be available to access on our Transition website shortly for super keen children!  This 

project aims to provide pupils with opportunities to showcase their knowledge, understanding, research skills 

and creativity across a range of subjects ahead of joining us in Year 7.  Completing the project is very important 

as subject areas build on the same topics and themes in the autumn term.  Your child will bring home his/her 

copy of the project on Friday 5th July. 



 

 

 

School website 

We will shortly be adding information about transition to our website to help you familiarise yourself with pastoral 

care, expectations and procedures at Conyers.  In particular, our information booklet for Parents / Carers is an 

informative guide to life at Conyers and is a must-read!   

 
Summer School  

We will be holding another summer school week again this year from 5th to 9th August for pupils who can attend 

the full week.  We will be working closely with primary schools to ensure that the pupils who will benefit the most 

from attending will be given a priority place.  After these places have been allocated, the rest will be available 

on a first come, first served basis.  Here is the link for you to sign up for summer school: 

https://forms.gle/6Yz3QEuVxVBSxF656 

 

 

In the meantime, if you have any questions about your child’s transition to Conyers, please don’t hesitate to get 

in touch. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Charlotte Taylor 

KS3 Progress Leader / ITE Lead / DDSL 

ctaylor@conyers.org.uk 
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